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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Nick Drance <Nick@imagedesigncom.com > 

Sent: 	 Saturday, January 11, 2020 11:19 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 Community advisory committees 

My understanding was that Kelly King submitted a resolution about council appointed community members and Mike 

Molina submitted one with the mayor appointing those individuals and unfortunately, ... The timing was so much of a 

crisis that it created a big problem... Despite there being communication about that. 

But I'm wondering why would anybody not want the council members who are district representatives to select the 

members of these committee? 

How long earth could the mayor possibly know individuals in the various communities better than the councilmembers 

who represent them? 

That's the only thing that makes sense so I'm curious... What's going on here? It's so obvious that somebody's playing 

games here that to vacillate on this with impunity it's hard to swallow for the people that are aware that it's happening. 

I'd be more than happy to explain the situation better to others if you wish to respond. 

Mahalo, 
Nick Drance 

Kihei 
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